
  

Enrico A. Caruso 
1517 Burns Street 
Detroit MI 48214 
m:  248-481-7800 
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June 12, 2023 
 
 
Historic District Commission 
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808 
Detroit, MI 48226 
 
 
 

Subject: Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns 
 

 
Dear Historic District Commission of Detroit, 
 
Please accept this letter as my support for the home project that is being proposed by our 
neighbor Gary Brownell at 2108 Burns Street in Historic Indian Village. As their neighbor 
and having owned a home and lived in this community for the last twelve (12) years, I 
would like the Board to know that I fully their project. I have seen the details of their 
proposal and believe that their effort will add to the neighborhood’s quality and livability.  
 
Gary is a good neighbor. I know him to have the best interest of our historical community 
in mind. I believe he is dedicated to preserving and improving our neighborhood in many 
ways. I have no doubt that Gary’s proposed home project will be a great addition to our 
community. 
 
I am confident that this project will be positive and in no way detract from our 
neighborhood. Rather, I believe that Gary’s project will build on the character and 
charisma our Historic Indian Village community. The proposed plans look great, and I am 
confident when completed, our community will be even more beautiful.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding any of the above, please call me at 248-481-
7800. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Enrico A. Caruso 


